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From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Tuesday, January 13, 2009 2:43 PM
To:                                   'Kent Reynolds'
Subject:                          RE: RWQCB Meeting
Attachments:                 CORRES_L_2009-01-07.pdf

 
Kent,
 
Mary Rose Cassa has reviewed the case file and provided her feedback in a telephone conference call.  
Attached is a summary of the conference call and the Water Board’s concurrence with our November 4, 
2008 directive letter.  Since the issues were addressed in a conference call, an additional meeting will not 
be needed.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
  

From: Kent Reynolds [mailto:kreynolds@thesourcegroup.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 1:57 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RWQCB Meeting
 
Hi Jerry:
 
Attached are some key points re: the AB&I site. Can you confirm the date of the RWQCB meeting re:AB&I.
Thanks
 
Kent
 
Kent R. Reynolds
The Source Group, Inc.
3451-C Vincent Road
Pleasant Hill, CA 94523
Ph. (925) 944-2856, ext 326
Fax (925) 944-2859
Cell (925) 207-2257
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